
Newsletter No. 7 

Monday 17th October 2022 
Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  

Thank you. 

 

Monday 31st October: School reopens for Autumn 2. 

Monday 31st October: Non uniform day/Halloween Disco. 

—————————————————————————— 

Thursday 10th November: Flu vaccinations– Reception– Y6. 

Friday 11th November: Remembrance day– Y6 cenotaph. 

Monday 14th November: Anti-Bullying Week. 

Friday 25th November: FOT Christmas Fair, 5-7pm. 

 

If your child is in Key Stage 2 and you would like 

them to have toast at breaktimes, please remember 

to book your child’s toast on ParentPay , If toast is 

not booked via ParentPay before Monday 31st Oc-

tober, your child will not be able to get toast for 

the half term. 

We will be selling poppies in school for The 

Royal British Legion from Monday 31st Oc-

tober. 

The suggested donation for a poppy is £1. 



Nursery: Avery F. & Valentina R. 

Green Class: The Whole Class. 

Blue Class: Aria C. 

Pink Class: Libby H. 

White Class: . 

Red Class: Isla S. 

Yellow Class: Mathias W. 

Orange Class:  Eydi T. 

Lime Class: Isabelle G. 

Turquoise Class: Nancy S. 

Gold Class: Grace A. 

Purple Class: Kacie-Marie S. 

House Points 

            

    Dolphin:    259 

                            Octopus:     245 

                            Seahorse:   188 

                   Starfish:     223 

   

 

 

to the Dolphin Team 

who are this week’s 

winners. 

! Attendance Matters ! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    99.1%             Yellow Class:            96.6% 

Blue Class:       98.3%             Orange Class:           92.5% 

Pink Class:   97.6%  Lime Class:               98.9% 

White Class:   96%  Turquoise Class:      98.5% 

Red Class:  97.6%              Gold Class:               92.7%  

                                       Purple Class:            87.6% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 7th October 2022 is  94.6% 

Friendship and Kindness Award 

Abigail A. 

For being polite, well man-

nered and and a great 

friend to all of your peers. 



We are looking to recruit a permanent cleaner for 15 hours per week. The hours will 

be worked from 3:30 until 6:30 Mondays to Fridays. If you are interested in this role, 

please follow the link for more information: 

 Non-teaching school vacancies (lancashire.gov.uk)  

 

We are also looking to recruit 3 temporary teaching assistants to work 32.5 hours 

per week in school from 8:30  until 3:30 Mondays to Fridays. These positions will be 

from 1st January 2023– 1st August 2023. If you are interested in any of these roles, 

please follow the link below for more information: 

Non-teaching school vacancies (lancashire.gov.uk)  

On Wednesday 12th October, we had a visitor from the Hindu religion come into school to 

run a special assembly and carry out workshops with different classes. These included partic-

ipating in some Hindu dancing and learning about Hindu ceremonies and celebrations. 

The children and staff really enjoyed the day and learned a lot about the Hindu religion! 

https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=59723
https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=59698





